
AUPE members employed at Revera 
River Ridge will be able to vote on 
a tentative collective agreement on 
Wednesday, Sept. 21.

Voting will take place in the main 
boardroom at River Ridge and will be 
open from 6 a.m. to 4 p.m. This will 
allow people working on all shifts to 
vote.

Your negotiating team and lead 
negotiator will be there to answer 
questions. Your negotiating team is 
recommending you vote yes, but this 
decision rests entirely with you, the 
members.

To help make your decisions, please see 
the draft collective agreement and a 
summary of the changes to the previous 
collective agreement that were included 
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when this bargaining update was 
emailed. That can be found on the AUPE 
website at www.aupe.org.

For more information, please also see 
the previous bargaining update on the 
website.

WHEN: Wed., Sept. 21, 2022 
TIME: 6 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
WHERE: Main boardroom  

If you have questions or concerns, 
please contact a member of your 
negotiating team.


